
From: Ahrens, David
To: Verbick, Jim
Cc: "chad corfits"
Subject: Change of Premises (Horseshoe Tavern)
Date: Thursday, May 10, 2018 3:58:07 PM

Jim
Please notify ALRC that I have no objection to the application for a change of premises submitted by
Horseshoe Tavern.
The application was reviewed, discussed and approved by Lake Edge Neighborhood Association.
I think that a street-side deck on Cottage Grove Rd. as proposed in the application would have a
 beneficial effect on the street which currently has very limited pedestrian use and substantial traffic.
I think this would also be possible interest to residents of the new Royster Corners property.
Best regards,
David


